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Over the last year WWF Germany worked with experts of various civil society organizations to discuss 
the status of the Vision, Mission, Strategic Goals and Aichi Targets of CBD's current Strategic Plan 
2011-2020. Results of the discussion and the pertinent report will be presented to participants of COP-
14. The main guiding questions were whether targets should remain, be adjusted or replaced. 
Proposals of new and additional targets have been considered as well as how future biodiversity targets 
could be linked to the SDGs. Some ideas were elaborated to improve the implementation and 
governance of the future strategy. 

The third workshop aims to exchange views on how to address the request in CBD/SBI/REC/2/19, 
para 7: civil society organizations are invited to submit by 15 December 2018 initial views “on the 
aspects of the of the scope and content of the post-2020 global biodiversity framework, including 
(a) the scientific underpinning of the scale and scope of actions necessary to make progress 
towards the 2050 Vision; and (b) a possible structure for the post-2020 biodiversity 
framework;”  

The project team likes to capture final views to prepare a submission by 15th December 2018. 
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Further information on the project and workshop reports, see: 
http://www.biodiv.de/en/projekte/aktuell/cbd-strategy.html  
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